
2020 Awards Committee Report


As Chair, I served on the board and attended meetings. I asked for suggestions for 
possible award recipients. I consulted with our President, Mimi Keating, on the list of 
candidates for awards. I filled out the proposals on line and communicated with the 
awards zone chair on dates and how this was to be handled during the pandemic. 
Since the  GCA office in NYC is not open yet, I received the awards as pdf files that 
were printed out by me for our recipients. I got frames and a potted rosemary plant for 
each recipient of service awards. These are to be delivered to homes or picked up at 
Woodhill at our revised annual meeting due to the Corona virus.


2020 Awards 

Club Horticulture Award  -  Mary Meyer 

In recognition of her unique and outstanding achievements at the national and 
international level in horticultural research, education and writing.


 Club Conservation Commendation  -  Long Lake Waters Association - Samantha 
Capen Muldoon and Cassy Ordway 

In deep appreciation for their mission to improve and protect the quality of Long Lake 
and its watershed for future generations.


Years or Service Awards 

With deep appreciation for their many years of service to the club.


Marnie Hartfiel 55 years

Mary Aamoth   30 years

Jean Krogness 30 years

Bonnibel Byars 25 years

Lynn Headrick  25 years

Ellen Wells        25 years


Respectfully Submitted,


Tori Gagne


